Class of 97 - June Email

Dear Class of 1997,

It was wonderful to see so many of your classmates return to New Haven to celebrate your 25th
Reunion a few weeks ago! It was a fun filled weekend for all, and to those that couldn't make it,
we missed you! To see photos from the weekend and download any you would like to have,
click here.

As alumni of this remarkable institution, you can have a profound impact on the futures of
current Hopkins students by supporting your alma mater. One way you can support current and
future Hilltoppers is by making a gift to the school. Alumni participation is critical and your gifts
go to support all that makes Hopkins the special place that you remember.

At the bottom of this email is a list of classmates who have donated this fiscal year. To add your
name to the list, simply make your gift before June 30 by visiting www.hopkins.edu/giving. Gifts
of all sizes are important and appreciated.

We hope you will join your classmates today in supporting Hopkins’ students. As volunteers,
advocates, and donors, you can play a vital role in the “breeding up of hopeful youths... for the
public service of the country in future times.”

Sincerely,
Charlie Rich

Associate Director, Annual & Reunion Giving
(203) 397-1001 x460

Class of 1997
FY22 Gifts as of 6/15/2022

Thank you for your support!

<list of names>





